
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Seattle Regional Managing Partner Discusses ICE Audits in Hotel
Industry

News

12.09.18


In an interview for Hotel Management titled “How to prevent ICE from knocking at your door,” Davis

C. Bae discusses the immigration-related challenges facing the hotel industry. He explains that

many hotels are targets for ICE because of their size and that it is a tall order to comply with myriad

laws and regulations. Davis warns that if employers fail to act on I-9 compliance, “it could shut

down your business or result in personal liability.”

To read the full article, visit Hotel Management.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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